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Chiranthana Presents "Undefined 2024"
A Grand Celebration

Chiranthana, a center for holistic development and vocational

skills for individuals with special needs, proudly hosted
"Undefined 2024" on December 14th at Alliance Frangaise,
Bengaluru. The event was a huge success, graced by special
guests Ms. Pooja Gandhi, acclaimed actress; Mr. Sudheesh
Venkatesh, communications leader; and Ms. Shrikamala,
celebrated entrepreneur. Our talented students captivated the
audience with a grand musical inspired by the timeless
Panchatantra Tales. The evening beautifully showcased creativity

and inclusivity.

Exciting Collaboration Announced at "Undefined 2024"

We are thrilled to announce that Luvia Bakery has collaborated with Chiranthana to prepare pre-mix packaging for muffins,
cakes, brownies, and more. As part of this partnership, our students will soon be trained in packaging and preparing cookies
and muffins, equipping them with valuable skills for future opportunities. This initiative marks another step toward
fostering creativity, independence, and inclusivity.

Exciting Updates from Chiranthana

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new branch at Kadaba! This expansion is a step forward in our mission to
provide quality education and support for children with special needs. The new branch will feature state-of-the-art facilities,
expert staff, and tailored programs to ensure holistic development for every child.

Stay tuned for more updates and join us in celebrating this milestone!
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Thank you for choosing Chiranthana

Your trust inspires us to create a brighter, impactful 2024 together.
Let’s achieve greatness hand in hand!

Thank You!
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We're grateful for the wonderful support shown this December! Thank you for helping us
continue our mission of empowering special needs adults through meaningful employment
opportunities.



